WEYMOUTH PLANNING BOARD y
McCulloch Building — Mary McEjggy RRo22 PN 12 Q0
182 Green Street, Weymouth, MA
Tuesday, February 25, 2020

MINUTES
PRESENT: Sandra Williams, Chairman
Paul Rotondo
George Berg
Greg Agnew
ALSO PRESENT: Eric Schneider, Principal Planner

John MacLeod, Asset Management

Ted Langill, Chief of Staff

Christine Malloy, Recording Secretary
Chairman Williams called the meeting to order at 7:00PM.

CAPITAL IMPROVEMENT PLAN PRESENTATION - FY21

Mr. Langill stated they met with department heads at the end of January and there are
approximately 60 priority 1°s. The items in green are already funded. Libby restrooms and
batting cages across from Town Hall to be done by end of summer 2020. Weston Park and Tufts
Library; $100,000 in new materials, $50,000 grant match for Columbian Square, Electric
vehicles/ 5 vehicles, road and sidewalk bonding to begin this spring.

Item 1) 5 Electric cars

Item 4) Roadway resurfacing; will email the specifics on “road program”

Items 5) Roadway drainage projects various locations

Item 12) Elder Services, storage garage

Item 18) Fire Department, radios, to be used by fire and police and EMT together — P25
System.

Item 28) Parks & Recreation, Weston/Tufts Playground — all compliant.

Item29) Parks & Recreation, Sarah Brassil Park — new playground equipment, fencing
basketball court, fencing and trail system with parking and signage, CPC request.

Item 30) Parks & Recreation, Libby Building Upgrades, new building to house bathrooms,
concessions, storage and separate batting cages.

Item 34) Police, radios

Item 35) Police, cruisers — 7

Item 41) Schools, garage, transportation/WeyCare engineering study being done now to

see where to move TMS garage to.
Item 44) Schools, technology devices



Item 48)
Item 53)
Item 54)
Item 55)
Item 56)
Item 58)
Item 59)
Item 60)

Schools, Middle Street crosswalk lights at Abigail Adams Middle School
Sewer, pump station rehabilitation

Sewer, Annual Inflow and Infiltration

Town Council, Replace HVAC system in Council Chambers

Water, water treatment plants/facilities

Water, water main replacement program

Water, Great Pond Dam, out to bid

Water, service vehicles

Mr. Berg made a MOTION to ACCEPT the FY21 CIP and recommend to Town Council as
presented from John MacLeod and Ted Langill on February25, 2020. Mr. Agnew SECONDED
the MOTION. It was UNANIMOUSLY VOTED.

NEXT MEETING

The next meeting of the Planning Board will be held on March 10, 2020.

ADJOURNMENT

Mr. Berg made a MOTION to ADJOURN at 7:55PM. Mr. Rotondo SECONDED the MOTION.
It was UNANIMOUSLY VOTED.

Respectfully submitted,

Christine Malloy
Recording Secretary

Approve

Sandra Williams, Chairman )/ MQ&M\J

Dated:

T ~R0-202



